
At our last dance ministry gathering, there was no 
shortage of celebration for Megumi’s birthday.   
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Dear Friend,  
 
One of my recent joys is meeting with a student named Mikoto.  She 
stepped up to lead prayer for our ministry at the weekly meeting, and I’m 
there to support her.  Over pancakes, Mikoto honestly shared that she’s 
super nervous to pray out loud in a group.  When she was first asked to lead 
prayer this past summer for a mission trip, she was horrified.  But what I 
love is that she sees how God is changing her.  Although her heart still beats 
fast, she’s more eager and excited to pray with and for others.   
 
Mikoto is also passionate about taking what she learned this past summer to 
her campus.  There are a handful of other Christians alongside her at Tokyo 
Christian Women’s University.  Mikoto wants to see more chances for them 
to have fellowship with non-Christians and share God’s love with them.  
She saw pictures from lunchtimes on other campuses and is considering how to adapt those ideas for her own 
university.  
 
There is also a school festival coming up on November 9th.  Mikoto and some fellow believers are planning a 
waffle café.  They’ll also serve coffee and take turns sharing their own testimonies of coming to know Jesus.  
When I talked with Mikoto about her future and various ways she is leading and serving, one of the 
opportunities she is most expectant for is this café.  She really desires to get to know people from her school 
more deeply, let them know about Jesus, and then see them trust in Him.  Please join in prayer for Mikoto! 

 
Your prayers for the dance ministry are also 
invaluable!  Last week we had a blast with dinner, 
Bible study, dancing and celebrating the leader, 
Megumi’s birthday.  Please keep praying!   
 
In Christ, 
 
Christina 
 

 
                 	
 

Tokyo	
  Tribune 

Please pray for ~ 
§ Mikoto and her school festival (Nov. 9th) 
§ Megumi and the “Holy Spirit” dance 

ministry  
 

Mikoto, our faithful prayer leader.  


